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Janowiak, Steve J - DNR

From: Debby Skogen <debbys@metcohq.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 11:53 AM
To: Janowiak, Steve J - DNR
Cc: Ron Anderson; Jason Powell; Diana Symitczek; Prosa, Timothy A - DNR
Subject: Arlene's Inn, BRRTS Activity 03-10-196577

Dear Steve, 
 
Actual costs, based on field activities, were higher than originally estimated/approved for the private well 
installation/abandonment at Arlene’s Inn, PECFA #54493-8809-31. 
 
Estimate/Approval:  $25,900 
Actual Cost:  $27,152 
 
Difference - $1,252.00 
 
Therefore, could you please approve the additional $1,252.00 for the Private Well Installation/Private Well 
Abandonment at this site. 
 
If you are alright with a note in tracker and email to METCO to confirm the approved costs, we are fine with that, as well. 
 
We would appreciate your immediate attention to this cost cap request, as we would like to submit a PECFA 
reimbursement claim with this large subcontractor invoice to the State ASAP. 
 
Thanks, 
Debby 
 
 
 

Debby Skogen 
METCO - Environmental Program Assistant 
debbys@metcohq.com / 608-781-8879 
709 Gillette St, Suite 3, La Crosse, WI 54603 

 
 


